
Worship Aids 
 

Large print bulletins and listening devices are 

available in the Narthex.  Copies of this week’s 

sermon are available from the ushers for the 

hearing impaired. Please ask an usher for 

assistance with any of the above. 

 

 

Child Care and Sunday School  
 

Childcare for infants and toddlers is available 
during worship in the nursery. Kids through 2nd 
grade begin in worship, and then are escorted 
downstairs after the Children's Sermon for their 
own worship service.  Kids in 3rd - 5th grade meet 
directly in room 105 at 9:30 a.m. for Sunday 
School. Youth in 6th grade and up remain in 
worship with their family.  

 

 

New to Bower Hill? Want more info? 
 

Please feel free to pick up a visitor packet in the 

Narthex (just outside the sanctuary).  Contact the 

pastor, Rev. Dr. Brian Snyder, via the office at  

412-561-4114, with any questions. 

 

 
Leading in Worship This Morning 

 
Pastors:  Rev. Dr. Fred Leasure 

         

Anne Carper Smith 
Director of Music Ministries 

 

Usher Captain  - Matt Belardi 
 

Greeters  -  Tim Lease, Jil Simon, Phil Neusius 

 

Sexton  -  Jean Miewald 

 

Flower Deacon  -  Darenda Lease 
 

Web Stream   -  Glenn Child 

 

Soundboard  -  Dave Stewart 

 

Coffee Hour Host  - Theresa Child 
 
 

Attendance ---6/26/22 

44 total in worship / 4 children 

Find us on the web at www.BowerHillChurch.org 

 Sanctuary Flowers / Donation Dedications  
 

The chancel flowers this morning  
are given anonymously 

 in celebration of our Democracy.  



 
Youth Ministries 

 
Summer Sunday School and Nursery Coverage 
 
We are now into our Summer format for Sunday school for 
 children.  Children from preschool through 8th grade are invited to 
meet directly downstairs in room 110 before worship begins at 9:30 
a.m.  Kids will hear a short children’s sermon/biblical-based lesson and then have time to 
 socialize and enjoy our playground.  Older youth (5th-8th grade) are invited to join and help lead  
activities like chalk, crafting, or bubbles for the younger kids.  Slots are still available for adult 
volunteers to help with Summer Sunday School.  Childcare for infants and toddlers will be  
available in the nursery during the worship service as usual, but there will be no second hour 
coverage.   

 
ReNew VBS Registration 
This summer, we invite kids from completed preschool through 2nd grade 
to participate in ReNew:  The Green VBS.  ReNew VBS will run daily the 
week of August 1-5, from 9:30am-noon. During the week, kids will explore 
God’s Word through Jesus’ Parable of the Sower, learn about God’s 
 Creation and what we can do to care for it, meet members of our  
community who are stewards of the environment, make new friends and have a great time!   

 
Your Help is needed to make VBS a success 
When children are asked what they remember most about their VBS experiences, the 
responses always include memories of the connections made and time spent with older 
youth and adults.  The volunteers are what make a child’s  experience memora-
ble.  Simply put, VBS isn’t VBS without you!  We need adults and older youth volun-
teers (mature tweens and up) to staff this summer's VBS which takes place August 1-
5th from 9:30 a.m. to noon.   Even if you can only help one or two days, please  
consider joining us.  

 
ReNew:  The Green VBS 2022 - NEW OPTION FOR 3

rd
-8

th
 GRADERS 

Bower Hill youth in 3
rd

-12
th
 grade who volunteer at ReNew VBS are invited to stay and play afterward 

each day from 12-2pm.  Each youth will BYO lunch (which can be refrigerated).  We will eat together,  
recap the VBS day, and then do group games afterward.  On Friday, to celebrate the week, we will pro-
vide a walking taco lunch to all volunteers and head to Mingo Creek Park for an afternoon of fun.  Be on 
the lookout for registration for the Friday lunch/Mingo trip to ensure we have the right amount of food and 
transportation for all.  Please use this link to register your older youth to help with VBS  
 
 
Youth Mission Trip Recap  
We invite you to join us on Sunday, July 17,  immediately following coffee hour for a short 
presentation from the youth mission team.  They will recap their recent mission trip experience to 
Philadelphia.   

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AurKmy2akTxUdMIRqUr_RW7Ci4j_KYX9/edit#gid=923219140


 

Lighting the Steeple Dedication 
 

Consider sponsoring the lighting of the steeple in honor of an anniversary, birthday, 
remembrance of a loved one, a prayer request, or some other significant date.  Notice 
of your lighting—and the person, prayer, or date that it commemorates—will appear in 
the weekly bulletin.  The cost for this remembrance is $10 a day.  Email your request 
to Amy Leasure at amlea97@hotmail.com.  

Volunteer to help at the Hot Metal Bridge meal in July 
 
Bower Hill Youth will host dinner at The Table ministry at Hot Metal Bridge on Tuesday, 
July 19.  We will meet on Sunday, July 17th from 12-2pm to make the meal.  We need a few 
adults to help the youth prepare the meal at Bower Hill on Sunday, July 17.  We also have an 
opportunity for folks to serve the meal on Tuesday, July 19 at a church on the South Side.   

Unity Food Pantry  
Collection  

July 10 
Unity Food Pantry’s greatest needs include 
boxed cereal, canned pineapple and mandarin 
oranges, and canned soups. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

July 3 
9:30am Summer Sunday School (PreK-5th grade) - Rm 110 
9:30am Worship 
10:30am Fellowship (Coffee) 
11:00am First Baptist Worship  
 
July 4 
Holiday - Office Closed 
Independence Day 
7:00pm A & P Comm. via Zoom  
 
July 5 
8:00am Men's Breakfast Group - Denny's 
7:00pm Worship & Music (Zoom) 
7:30pm BS Troop 28 (FH)  
 
July 6 
7:00pm Mayfair on Moffett (110,105)  
 
July 7  
 
July 8  
 
July 9 
 
July 10 
Unity Food Pantry 
9:30am Summer Sunday School (PreK-5th grade) - 
Rm 110 
9:30am Worship 
10:30am Fellowship (Coffee) 
11:00am First Baptist Worship   
    
     
      
     
      
     

 
Bower Hill Community Church 

70 Moffett Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15243 

(412) 561-4114 
 

Website: 
www.BowerHillChurch.org 
Email: office@bhccml.com 

 
Office Hours 

M-F  9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 

OUR CHURCH STAFF 
 

Rev. Dr. Brian Snyder 
Pastor 

br@bhccml.com 
 

Parish Associate 

Rev. Dr. Fred Leasure 
fr@bhccml.com 

 
Company of Pastors 

Rev. Dr. Fred Leasure 
Rev. Dr. Betty Sykes 

 
Amy Grella 

Director of Education Ministries  
am@bhccml.com 

 
Anne Carper Smith 

Director of Music Ministries 
an@bhccml.com 

 
Phil Engel 

Financial Secretary 
pe@bhccml.com 

 
Kim Digman 

Office Administrator 
office@bhccml.com 

Worship Volunteers 

July 10 

 
 

Usher Captain 

Matt Belardi 
 

Greeters 
Sally Child, Jil Simon 

Margaret Zabo 
 
 

Sexton 

Glenn child 

 

Flower Deacon 

Brianna Ivey 
 
 

Web Stream 

Peter Morgan 
 

Soundboard 

Jean Miewald 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT BHCC 


